
CANCELLATION OF CHELSEA DAYS AND 
POSTPONEMENT OF SUNDAY BIKE DAY 

Chelsea, April 15, 2020 - Due to the preventive measures put in place to stop the spread of COVID-19, the 
Municipality of Chelsea is under the obligation to cancel the Chelsea Days event that was scheduled for June 6 
and 7. The start of the Sunday Bike Day season, originally scheduled for June 7, will be postponed to a later date 
yet to be confirmed.   

Alternatives, such as offering virtual activities, will be proposed soon in order to offer events to the community while 
respecting the recommendations. The following events are, therefore, under review: 

• Musical Tuesdays
• Artistic Awakening in the Parks

As of today, no changes are planned for the activities scheduled for this fall. 

Since the outbreak of COVID-19 in Quebec, the Municipality has been closely monitoring the situation and remains 
attentive to directives issued daily by the Government of Québec. The COVID-19 section of the website is updated 
on a regular basis. We invite you to visit it at chelsea.ca/covid-19. 
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